
School Council Meeting 11/11/16 

AMH School Council Meeting Notes 

Nov. 11, 2016, 7:00AM 

Media Center Conference Room 

Attendees  

Dr. Swanson 

Kim Dildy 

Angel Jones 

Chuck Logan 

Yvette Perry 

Deborah Jackson 

 

Meeting Called to Order Angel Jones, (Meeting followed Agenda provided) 

Inspiration – Chuck Logan 

Veteran’s Day was acknowledged 

Principal Report Highlights (Handout provided) 

Marcus North, English teacher is leaving and going to the IT department 

MAPs is scheduled in January & March 2017 

EOC Mid- Month make up is Nov. 14, 2016 

Climate Survey 

Student support team – support for special education as needed 

PLC Professional Learning Community- Nov. 8 

Understanding the students’ story 

Technology- Google  

Evacuation Procedures- see website 

MGHS – 9/10; LHS – 11/12 

Comments 

Nurturing is essential to obedient students 

Parental training on Google requested 

New Business 

STEAM School (STEM plus ARTS) – Gilda Lyons State  

Tonya Mason AMHS, is working on STEM certification 

School Council will contact Mason and support completing the process 



School Council Meeting 11/11/16 

Call Gilda Lyons to get the time frame 

The goal is to become a STEAM school by 2017/18 school year 

 

Governors Honors program details are on the AMHS website 

More details/clarity needed; how is AMHS handling the GHP; now outdated 

College Tour information is outdated please post current date 

Review Advanced Ed Survey Results 

School Council members please review and send feedback and suggestions to Dr. Swanson Nov. 18 

Next Agenda – Nicole will send the agenda for the Jan. 13, 2017 meeting 

 

Chuck Logan proposes a clean up initiative 

“Cleanliness is next to Godliness” 

 “Leave no trace” initiative 

Goal: Present an awareness for environmental health 

Chuck will contact Candice Teague  Counselor 

Logan will purchase 10 shirts for 10 kids to support the initiative 

 

Deborah Jackson, Mayor of Lithonia 

Shared Lithonia News 

Invitation to Thanksgiving Service 11/20 

Proposed students have concert at the Lithonia Amphitheater; Shameeka Sheldon, Fine Arts 

Chair is the contact 

 

 

 


